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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Keith Austin, Chief Road Construction Inspector 

 

DATE: May 4, 2018  

 

EVENT: Arrowhead Lake Drive concrete panel replacement 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor Watson 

Concrete, will be replacing concrete panels in the Arrowhead Lake 

Subdivision.    

 

Weather permitting, work will begin on Monday, May 7th and will last 

approximately four weeks.  No parking will be allowed on the road and “no 

parking” signs will be posted.      

 

Please use caution in all construction/work zones.  Please be advised that 

weather conditions can delay the start and end dates of road projects. Thank 

you for your cooperation as we improve the roads you travel. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County Resource 

Management at 573-886-4480.   

 


